
Statement from Tyler Heston, October 2024 

 

I’ve been on three service-learning trips with 

FEDICE as a co-leader of groups with both 

youth and adults, and each of the weeks spent in 

and around Otavalo partnering with the life 

and work of FEDICE were uniquely 

transformative experiences. 

 From serving alongside folk on-site at 

FEDICE service projects to sharing meals and 

exploring through excursions, each moment of the 

trips made up a mosaic of sacred presence as we 

not just learned but experienced the spirit of 

MINGA, of togetherness, that is at the core of what 

I believe to be the heartbeat of God.  
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